
St. Mary Campus 

                                                    March 15, 2023 
 

REMINDER! No School Friday, March 17! 
 

Included in This Week’s Connection 
Shrek Jr. the Musical Happy Ad to youngest 

 

Lenten Opportunities 

† Stations of the Cross will be presented at St. Mary Campus beginning at 8:30AM 
this Thursday, March 16, 2023.   
 
† Parents Invited to Join Students on Monday for Parish Mission 

On Monday, March 20, the students of St. Mary Campus will be participating in the parish 
mission.  Starting at 1:30pm, Steve Angrisano will be teaching the students the Divine Mercy 
Chaplet in the Church.  Then, at 2:00pm he will be hosting a Facebook Live event of the Divine 
Mercy Chaplet.  Please note: the audience will not be shown on camera. 
 

Parents are welcome to join us these events! 
 
Padre Serra Basketball Tournament Congratulations to our 8th grade boys A basketball team 
on their victory in the opening round of the Padre Serra basketball tournament! The boys 
defeated St. Alphonsus 58-28 last Saturday morning. They will play in the 2nd round of the 
tournament this Saturday, March 18th at 3:30 pm vs St. Jude. All games are held at St. Thomas 
More High School, 2601 E. Morgan, St. Francis, WI.  or more information on the tournament, 
including updated brackets, please visit https://www.thepadreserra.org/ 
 
Track sign-up for interested 5th-8th grade students ends this Friday, March 17th! The 
season will run from March 27th through May 23rd. Practices will be Monday & Thursday nights 
from 5:30-7:30 pm (some teams may end at 7 pm especially early season) at Waukesha South 
High School. Please see the attached letter for more information and a meet schedule. 
 

All families should have received an email from the Athletic Director with the needed forms 
attached. If you would like hard copies sent home (in either English or Spanish) or have any 
questions, please email Bill Serb, Athletic Director, at athleticdirector@waukeshacatholic.org. All 
forms can be returned to the Athletic Director at the St. Mary's Campus Office. See the attached 
track information form for more information. The season will start the week of March 27. 
 
Mandatory Track Parent Zoom Meeting There will be a mandatory parent Zoom meeting for 
all track families on Tuesday March 21st at 7:00 pm.  The Zoom link will be emailed to all 
those registered for track later this week. 
 
Track Coaches Still Needed! We are still in need of track coaches (head & assistant) for 5th 
grade boys & 8th grade girls. Coaches must be Safeguarding certified and can work with the 
track coordinator to learn the sport and how to run practices & enter athletes in meets.  All of our 
teams practice at the same location/time and run in the same meets, so there is support for any 
new coaches readily at-hand. Please reach out to Bill Serb, Athletic Director 
(athleticdirector@waukeshacatholic.org) or Keri Spencer or Brian Adamson, Co-Track 
Coordinators (keri4@spencerconsulting.net or brian.adamson@icap-dev.com). 

 

https://www.thepadreserra.org/
https://out.smore.com/e/zv7hu/vQ74HV?__$u__&nk=*%7CNEWSLETTER_CLICK_KEY%7C*


 


